July 21, 2010

The Ellettsville, Indiana, Town Council met in a special session on Wednesday, July 21, 2010, at the Fire Department Training and Conference Room. The meeting started at 6:25 p.m. Town Council members present were Phillip Smith, President; Scott Oldham, Vice-President; Dianna S. Bastin, David Drake and Dan Swafford. Supervisors present were Jim Ragle, Street Commissioner; Jim Davis, Fire Chief; Tony Bowlen, Town Marshal; and Utility Managers, Mike Farmer and Jeff Farmer. Sandra Hash, Clerk-Treasurer was also present. Connie Griffin, Director of Planning was absent.

Year 2011 Budgets

The Clerk-Treasurer gave a summary of the revenue projections and the Supervisors presented their 2011 Budgets to the Council for review and discussion.

They will meet again on Wednesday, July 28, 2010 at the Fire Station Training and Conference Room.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.	
Phillip Smith, President	Scott Oldham, Vice-President
Dianna S. Bastin	David Drake
Dan Swafford	Sandra C. Hash, Clerk-Treasurer